
 
 
 
October 18, 2023 
 
BY RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2022-0157 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
 
Enclosed please find updated evidence of Dr. McDiarmid in this proceeding. This update reflects 
current energy prices, Enbridge’s updated attachment forecast, and the one-year delay in the 
project. Lines in the report with updates are indicated with a side-bar in the right-hand margin. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 
cc: Parties in the above proceeding 
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Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
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